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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, February 1, 2019 12:51 PM


To: Barry Thom - NOAA Federal


Cc: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Final Biological Assessment - CVP/SWP Operations


Actually, Barry, fyi, we just got an email retracting the BA and saying they are still working on it.


Maria Rea


Assistant Regional Administrator, California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


(916) 930-3600


Maria.Rea@noaa.gov


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


On Fri, Feb 1, 2019 at 10:00 AM Barry Thom - NOAA Federal <barry.thom@noaa.gov> wrote:


Maybe I'll send down 135 bottles of beer to put on your wall.


On Fri, Feb 1, 2019 at 9:52 AM Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks Barry. We are off and running.


Howard


On Fri, Feb 1, 2019 at 6:07 AM Barry Thom - NOAA Federal <barry.thom@noaa.gov> wrote:


Here you go. -Barry


Barry Thom


Regional Administrator


West Coast Region


NOAA Fisheries


Begin forwarded message:


From: "rcallejo@usbr.gov" <Secure@usbr.gov>


Date: February 1, 2019 at 12:00:57 AM PST
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To: <paul_souza@fws.gov>, <barry.thom@noaa.gov>


Cc: <econant@usbr.gov>


Subject: Final Biological Assessment - CVP/SWP Operations

Reply-To: <rcallejo@usbr.gov>


You received 3 files from rcallejo@usbr.gov via BOR-kiteworks


Good Evening Administrator Thom and Director Souza,


On behalf of Director Conant, I am transmitting the final biological assessment for the Reinitiation of


Consultation on the Coordinated Long-Term Operation of the Central Valley Project and State Water


Project. Due to their size, the documents are available for download through Reclamation's secure file


transfer system (i.e., BOR-kiteworks) using the links below. We also plan to post the documents to our


public website tomorrow.


I am available at your convenience to answer any questions.


Thanks,


Russ


Russell Callejo


Assistant Regional Director


Bureau of Reclamation


Mid-Pacific Regional Office


2800 Cottage Way


Sacramento, CA 95825


916-413-9097


rcallejo@usbr.gov


Signed Letter to FWS and NMFS - BA for ROC on LTO - Jan 31 2019.pdf


476.46 KB


Appendices.zip


101.96 MB
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BA_Final.pdf


27.24 MB


File links expire: Feb 7, 2019


Access files


New to BOR-kiteworks? You will need to create an account in order to access the files.


Bureau of Reclamation -"Managing Water in the West"


Contact us at secure@usbr.gov if you have any questions


Secured by Accellion


--
Howard L. Brown

Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Barry Thom

Regional Administrator


Office:503-231-6266


Find us online

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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